
 

                         
BROOMHAUGH C OF E FIRST SCHOOL  

NEWSLETTER 12 MARCH 2021 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
We are back!  
 
It has been lovely to see and hear all the children in school and long may it now continue. The messages are 
positive for getting all classes back all together before the end of the Summer so we will continue to hope we 
may be able to have some whole school events, but equally we are very grateful for what we have! 
 
The teachers have enjoyed working with the children this week to find out our focus for moving forward 
academically and the children have really once again impressed us with their effort and positivity. 
 
There is no denying we are all tired (children and staff!) but we are so pleased to be back and look forward to 
another two enjoyable weeks before the Easter break. Have a lovely weekend and we hope all you fantastic 
mums are spoilt this weekend. 
 
See you all next week. 
 

J Ainsley & S Gray 
Executive Head Teacher 
Executive Deputy Head Teacher 
 

Diary Dates: Dates in red are new dates which have been added 

Date Event Notes 

March   

W/C 8 March Curriculum Sports Session commence  Whole school 

 Recorder Lessons commence Years 1 & 2 

Friday 19 March Red Nose Day Fundraising 
We have noses for all children so no one will be left out! 

If your child wants to have the nose and 
the competition and the non uniform – 
please just send any donation you can if 
the total amount suggested has become 
too high. Thanks everyone.  

Week Beginning 22.3.21 
 

Parent Telephone Appointments Parentmail message sent out. 
Please contact the office to book a time. 

Friday 26 March School closes 3:15 for Easter Break  

 END OF TERM  

April   

Monday 12 April School Reopens following Easter Break  

May   

3 May Bank Holiday Monday  

Friday 28 May School closes 3:15  for May Half Term Break  

June   

Monday 7 June School Reopens following May Half Term Break  

July 2021   

16 July  School Closes for Summer Break  

September    

Tuesday 7 September School Re-opens following Summer Break  

 Every Wednesday for Years 1 & 2 Recorder Lessons 

Remember to bring in your recorder! 


